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Concrete pour - Campbell Road Civil and Tunnel Site  

The M4-M5 Link Tunnels project will carry out several large continuous 

concrete pours at the Campbell Road Civil and Tunnel Site over the coming 

months.    

What we're doing 

As part of the construction of the Campbell Road Ventilation Facility several large 

concrete pours will be undertaken over the coming months. To ensure the strength 

and durability of the concrete, each pour must be undertaken as one continuous 

activity. Due to the size of several of the concrete pours, they will extend outside the 

standard construction hours. 

The next concrete pour will occur between 2.30am and 10.00pm Monday, 26 October 

2020. Tuesday, 27 October and Wednesday, 28 October will be used as contingency 

dates in the event the pour can't go ahead as planned on Monday, 26 October 2020. 

Equipment required for this work includes, but is not limited to; concrete trucks, 

pumps and vibrators, as well as hand tools and lighting towers. 

How this affects you 

This work may have some noise impacts on nearby residents. The Project is 

committed to minimising construction noise to surrounding residents and businesses 

by turning off equipment and vehicles when not in use, directing noisy equipment 

away from residences, and where possible installing noise blankets and barriers 

around temporary work areas and completing noisy work early in the night where 

possible. 

Impacted residents will be notified specifically prior to each planned concrete pour. 

Temporary lighting is required for these works. The project will minimise the impact 

from any temporary lighting by directing lights away from residents. 
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When  

Monday, 26 October 2020  

Contingency:  

Tuesday, 27 October and 

Wednesday, 28 October 

Hours of operation  

2.30am - 10.00pm 

 

Tunnelling - 24 hours a day, 

seven days a week  

Where  

Campbell Road Civil and 

Tunnel Site  

 

For more information 

please call the Community 

Relations team on 1800 660 

248 or email info@m4-

m5linktunnels.com.au         

 

 

We speak  

your language 
 

Need an interpreter? 

Call the Translating and  

Interpreting Service on  

131 450. 
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Access to buildings, driveways, and footpaths will be maintained at all times. We thank residents for their cooperation and 

patience during this important work. 

If you have an enquiry about this work, please contact the M4-M5 Link Tunnels team on toll free 1800 660 248 or email 

info@m4-m5linktunnels.com.au. 

Location of Work - Campbell Road Civil and Tunnel Site 
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